From: mike kozlowski

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Stibnite Gold EIS Scoping Comment
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 9:22:39 PM

There is already a road around Stibnite the Sugar Creek Road, open it, fix it and leave the
access from yellow pine. What you are proposing will only further hurt recreation in Yellow

Pine and the surrounding areas.
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